Welcome to this update!

It has been a busy term so far, with Jane, Maisie,
Reuben and Chrissie passing their piano exams
with merit during March. Jane and Chrissie
achieved their Grade 1 certificates, and Maisie
and Reuben achieved their Initial certificate.
Well done! (Maisie and Chrissie pictured)

There are several students due to take exams
over the next few days. We wish all the best to
Max, Emily, George, Emmy, Millie, Etta, Lorna and
Bee as they prepare for these.

This term we have said goodbye to Myah and Sam
and welcomed Nick, Mandy, Tabby and Mervyn
who have started lessons recently. Juliette and
Charlotte are also due to start lessons after
Easter.

There will be no lessons from Monday 3rd April
to Sunday 16th April due to the Easter holidays.

[ hope you all have a lovely Easter break.

Lizzie

ABRSM theory resources

There are lots of free theory
resources available on the
Associated Board of the
Royal Schools of Music
website. These include past
papers and model answers, as well as mock
versions of the online exam.

For anyone who would like to work through a
theory workbook, the “Discovering Music
Theory” ABRSM workbooks are a good starting
point.

Contact details for reference:
07834391059

elizabethhoulton@gmail.com
www.lizziehoultonmusi k
Lizzie Houlton Music (Facebook page)
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